
Government of Pakistan 
FINANCE DIVISION 

(Quality Assurance Section — I) 
(HRM Wing) 

CIRCULAR 

Subject:- 	NOMINATIONS FOR THE TRAINING ON THE MODULE OF E- 
PROCUREMENTS  

Public Procurement Regulatory Authority (PPRA), Letter No. 

F.No.PMU/Trg/PPRA/22/01 dated 21st  July 2023, has invited the nominations of suitable 

officers of BS-17 & equivalent as procurement professionals and will be part of the 

department for next two year. 

It is informed that the modern trends of E-Governance procurement (e-

GP), the Authority has undertaken to develop a state-of the art web based e-
Procurement system encompassing the total procurement life cycle starting from 

planning to closing out of the contract. The system name as "E-Pak Acquisition & 

Disposal System"(EPADS) which will be a centralized end-to-end procurement system 

developed for the whole country including the Federal as well as Provincial Regulatory 

Authorities (PPRAs) . 

It is further stated that e-Procurement and electronic reverse auction can 

enhance the efficiency of procurement, eliminate bid rigging, strengthen transparency 

and achieve value for money (VFM). 

REQUIRED DOCUMENTS:- 

One page CV 
Mobile Number 

Email/Fax 

2. 	Interested Officers of Finance Division are requested to forward their 

nominations for the above-mentioned training program duly recommended by the head 

of their respective Wings to QA-1 Section by 26.7.2023. 

adi a Rafique) 
Section Officer (QA-I) 

Ph: 9208523 

All Officers (BPS-17 & above) Finance Division, Islamabad  
Finance Division's U.0 No.F.3 (22) QA-I/2023 dated 25.7.2023. 

Copy to: 
Webmaster, with the request to upload the circular for information on Finance 
Division's website. 


